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SEWER PIPELINE 

REHABILITATION PROJECT 

PIR NO. 6291 
 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS 

 

 

QUESTION 1 

 

Is there an engineer’s estimate available for the above referenced project? 

 

ANSWER 1 

 

There is not an estimate for the project. 

 

 

QUESTION 2 

 

Can I get a copy of the plan holders list, if available? 

 

ANSWER 2 

 

The contract documents are freely available from our website, therefore there isn’t a way for us 

to track plan holders. 

 

 

QUESTION 3 

 

Are union bids required? 

 

ANSWER 3 

 

No. 

 

 

 



QUESTION 4 

 

Will the Owner/Engineer please provide the anticipated NTP date for this project? 

 

ANSWER 4 

 

Time is of the essence due to the critical nature of the pipeline included in this project.  Once the 

contract is awarded, a couple of weeks will be allowed for the Contractor to obtain necessary 

bonding/insurance; a pre-construction meeting will be scheduled and it will be the intent of the 

Owner to issue and date the Notice to Proceed that day.  In summary, it will be approximately 

three weeks from the Notice of Award to the Notice to Proceed. 

 

 

QUESTION 5 

 

Will the Owner/Engineer please confirm if there are any prevailing wage requirements for this 

job? 

 

ANSWER 5 

 

The project is funded solely by the Owner, therefore there are no special State or Federal 

prevailing wage requirements for the project. 

 

 

 

 

This Addendum shall be attached and made a part of the Contract Documents and Specifications. 

 

 


